
 

 
 

 

March 19, 2020 

The Honorable Mike Dunleavy 
Governor of Alaska 
P.O. Box 11001 
Juneau, AK 99881-001 
 

 

Governor Dunleavy: 

I am writing to request re-appointment in the Northern Boundary Panel gillnet representative seat for 
the Alaska delegation of the Pacific Salmon Commission.  

Since being appointed in 2013, I worked hard to learn the various aspects of the Treaty and its protocols 
and procedures. I have also learned that this process requires teamwork. We are not seiners, gillnetters, 
trollers, or sport fishermen… We are Alaskans!  

I have toured both the Skeena and Nass River watersheds as the guest of our Canadian counterparts, 
and have learned a great deal about their management and biological issues affecting their ability to 
keep up their PSC responsibilities. I have been through one Treaty re-negotiating process and feel I will 
be very well positioned to represent Alaska in the next cycle, if re-appointed.  

 

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

Clay Bezenek 




